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Prosecco and Pins for a Cause

FISHER PHILLIPS WOMEN’S INITIATIVE AND LEADERSHIP COUNCIL EVENT

Event

The Grand on Main


1621 Main St. 


Columbia, SC 29201

3.15.18


5:30 PM

The Fisher Phillips Women’s Initiative and Leadership Council cordially invites you to enjoy Prosecco

and Pins for a Cause on Thursday, March 15th. Join us during happy hour at The Grand on Main,

Columbia’s newest hotspot, for our prosecco punch, hor d’oeuvres and bowling. We invite our guests

to bring gently used business attire to donate to Dress for Success Columbia. This wonderful

initiative provides professional attire to women in need during their search for employment.  We look

forward to seeing you!

Itinerary:


5:30pm- Join us at The Grand on Main


6:00pm- Bowling begins





Please remember to bring a pair of socks. Bowling shoes are included in the evening.

Questions? Contact Meg Williams at ewilliams@fisherphillips.com or (803) 740-7702.

More information on Dress for Success Columbia can be found here.

Space is limited. RSVP to save your spot today!

*Bowling, beverages and hor d’oeurves provided by Fisher Phillips.
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